Newsletter

Sanctuary

Broadway Farm, Down Ampney

>>> May 2023

Dear Resident,

We are writing to provide you with an update as to how the project is progressing. We have completed the work to the front of the site and commenced working on the main drains within the site on the spine road (phase 2 of the project), we are hoping to have this part of the works completed by July. We have also started to dig the foundations on plots 1 & 2.



The wet weather has unfortunately resulted in some mud recently spreading onto the main road through the village, we would like to apologise for this and we are working to prevent this from happening again.

As always, we will endeavour to keep disturbance resulting from site activities and deliveries to a minimum. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your patience during the construction of this development.

If you have any queries or comments regarding the project, please contact:

0800 131 3348 / 0900 123 3511



As proud members of the Considerate Constructors scheme, which is designed to encourage best practices in construction, we will strive to meet high standards by providing a clean and tidy site and ensuring minimum disruption to our neighbours and local businesses.

